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Northern Line Extension 

Tunnelling Update    October 2017 

Night Time Deliveries 

Thank you for your patience whilst we continue with the Northern Line Extension (NLE) works near you. We 
would like to take this opportunity to update you on the tunnelling work taking place during October. 

As part of our continued construction of the NLE tunnels, we need to deliver ring segments at night during 
October. These deliveries are scheduled to take place from Monday to Friday throughout the month, from 
21:00 to 05:00. Each night will see approximately six lorries to site. 

Due to the limited size of the worksite, we are unable to house all the rings required to construct the tunnels. 
We have therefore arranged for these deliveries to take place at night, to ensure work can continue and the 
tunnelling is completed on time.  

As of 1 October we have completed approximately 78% of tunnelling on the southbound tunnel and 
approximately 72% on the northbound tunnel. 

Our operatives will ensure that the above activity is carried out as quickly and quietly as possible. 

Your feedback is important to us. Please do get in touch if you have any questions about the NLE works. 

If you would like to be added to the mailing list or have any query about our works , please contact us at 

nle@tfl.gov.uk or call our 24/7 helpdesk on 0343 222 2424 (Option 1) 
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